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Comments: I believe no more closures to motorized use in the Inyo Nat forest would be fair or reasonable.

Specifically snowmobiles, and this is because there is no measurable impact studies with factual information

showing that over snow vehicles damage the health of the forest. If the USFS was to close more land then

motorized users would be pushed to more condensed areas and there would be more user conflicts due to

human power users being upset that motorized users are at only a few trailheads.

Please keep public lands open to all use groups.


